
March 4,2004 

Mr. Thomas Dorman, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 4060 1 

Louisville Gas and Electric Company 
220 West Main Street (402021 
P.O. Box 32010 
Louisville, Kentucky 40232 

RECEIVED 
MAR O g 2 0 0 4  

Re: A REWE W OF THE ADEQUACY OF KENTUCKY'S GENERATION 
CAPACITY AND TRANSMISSION SYSTEM - ADM. CASE NO. 387 

Dear Mr. Dorman: 

On March 1, 2004, Louisville Gas and Electric Company filed its 2003 Annual Resource 
Assessment, pursuant to Appendix G of the Commission's Order dated December 20,2001 in 
the above styled case. 

It has come to my attention that the correct Page 1 of the Response to Item No. 3 was not 
provided in that filing. Therefore, please find enclosed an original and 5 copies of the correct 
Page 1 of the Response to Item No. 3. Page 2 of the Response to Item No. 3 remains 
unchanged. 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

Very truly yours, 

John Wolfram 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

Enclosures 




